
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date:   March 24, 2015 

Contact: Lorraine G. Morton 
Public Information Officer 
Bus.:  340.776.7703 • Fax:  776.4499 
 

ST. THOMAS, VI – 

GERS Announces Venue Change for  
March 25 Financial Literacy Workshop 

 
GERS WISHES TO ADVISE THOSE PERSONS REGISTERED FOR THE MARCH 25 FINANCIAL LITERACY 

WORKSHOP, THAT THE VENUE HAS BEEN CHANGED. THE WORKSHOP WILL NOW BE HELD AT THE 

WEST INDIAN COMPANY LIMITED (WICO), FIRST FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM, 8:30 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 776-7703 EXTENSION 4120 OR 4202.  
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